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Updates and Reminders

You can always report 311-type issues to Kansas City using
the myKCMO app! See the additional attachment for how to
download and use.
Thank you to everyone who has paid their dues! If you have
not yet paid your dues, please do so as soon as possible.
We're currently looking for a Homes Association Secretary.
If you're interested in joining the Bridlespur Homes
Association, please email bridlespurhomes@gmail.com for
more information! Events
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Events

The Homes Association hosted an Easter Egg hunt on
Saturday, March 25. Thank you to everyone who came out!
Please keep an eye out for more events to come. Huge thank
you to Katie Mahoney for her hard work organizing the
event.
You are invited to be part of A Center Celebration and
support our students and teachers. See the attached flyer for
details and links to purchase tickets.



BRIDLESPUR HOMES ASSOCIATION PAGE 02

Local Business Highlight

Our goal is to highlight a local business each month in the
newsletter. To see your favorite business, or a small business
you own, highlighted, please contact
bridlespurhomes@gmail.com

This month's business highlight is Crows Coffee in Red Bridge!
Stop in for coffees, teas, pastries, breakfast items, and good
vibes. Photo courtesy of Crows Coffee website.

New
Neighbors

Other Information

The city will have an "Un-Dumpster Day" on Saturday,
April 22nd at South-Broadland Presbyterian Church on
7850 Holmes Road. Drop off donations, participate in
family-friendly earth day activities, drop off hazardous
waste, and more. Flier attached.
The neighborhood will have a trash and yard waste
dumpster on May 13th for all residents who have paid dues.
Location of the dumpsters will be across the street from Red
Bridge Elementary School at 107th and Terr.
The neighborhood garage sale will be the weekend of May 4
- 6th. The neighborhood will advertise the garage sale in
the KC Star and the Martin City Telegraph to drive traffic!
New garage sale signs will be located off Holmes and
Wormall this year! 

Welcome to Jenna Haith! Jenna
recently  moved to Bridlespur from
Leawood. She owns a web
development and digital marketing
company called Sparklight Solutions
LLC. Jenna is looking for furniture and
household items - so if you're doing
any spring cleaning, please keep her in
mind! You can email her at
Jennah42@gmail.com.


